
 
 

Michael Berry 

UNITY AREA REGIONAL RECYCLING CENTER 
 

95 Leonard Rd Phone: 207-568-3117 
Thorndike, ME 04986 Fax: 207-568-3319 
E-mail: uarrc@uninets.net  
Attendance: Phil Bloomstein (Freedom), Michael Berry (Thorndike), Beth Soucie (Unity), Dave 
McDaniel (Jackson), Paige Zeigler (Montville), Diane Hauser (Unity)(ALT), Kip Penney 
(Knox), Meredith Coffin (Freedom)(ALT), Sharon Hibbard (Montville)(ALT), Don Pendleton 
(Dixmont) 
 
January 7, 2021 
 

1.  Bring meeting to order – 7:05pm 

2. Agenda adjustments - None 

3. Approve December minutes – Kip made motion to approve. Dave seconded the motion. 
Passed 6-0-1 

 
4.  Michael made announcement that he would be stepping down as Chair at the end of his 

term and all other positions except for BOD member as of March 31, 2021. 
 
 

5. 2021-2022 budget proposal reconsideration – Dave made motion to reconsider budget 
proposal.  Kip seconded.  Motion passed after discussion 5-3. 

a. Amended budget approved 5-2 
 
 

6. Wrap-Up and Assignments –  
a. BOD will make plans to meet with the Town of Montville regarding their 

concerns.  Sharon, Michael, Paige, Greg, Meredith will plan to meet by ZOOM on 
January 25, 2021 at 6:30 if that works with the Selectmen of Montville. 

b. Michael will put together a list of tasks that he does. 
 
 
 

7. Adjourn – 8:57pm 


